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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
BOARD AGENDA MEMO 

 
 
MEETING DATE: May 27, 2025 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Heidi Hall, District 1 
 
SUBJECT: Proclamation proclaiming the month of June as Nevada County 

Pride Month 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approved the attached proclamation. 
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: Nevada County is a welcoming and vibrant place individuals and 
families of all backgrounds can live, work, and contribute to a safe, respectful, and 
prosperous community. Members of the LGBTQ+ community have requested a 
proclamation for the month of June to be proclaimed Pride Month in Nevada County. 
The month of June, which has become a symbolic month, the community and 
supporters come together throughout the county, state, and nation in various 
celebrations of pride.  
 
This proclamation recognizes the importance of freedom, and promotes fostering an 
environment that values acceptance of all its residents and prevents discrimination 
based on sexual orientation or any other protected class. Further, it recognizes the 
importance of community-wide events that bring residents together, foster 
understanding, and promote civility among people of differing viewpoints and 
backgrounds.  
 
Therefore, I request the Board approve the attached Proclamation proclaiming June as 
Nevada County Pride Month. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Heidi Hall, 
District 1 Supervisor 


